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PLEASE REMEMBER 

 
General Membership Meeting  

July 8, 2020, at 7:00 P.M. 
MYERS PARK COMMUNITY 

CENTER 
 

 
NEXT RANGE WORK DAY  

August 29, 2020 
 

 

NEXT GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING WILL BE 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 8, 2020 - 7:00 PM  

 



 

  MESSAGE FROM THE PRESidEnT 
My fellow club members, 

No matter your perspective, we find ourselves in interesting times.  As a club, we were humming along and 
enjoying wonderful turnout and participation at events, matches, meetings, and workdays. Then COVID-19 
and the pandemic lexicon entered our lives. Our April 4, 2020 Sporting Clays Fun Shoot, the April 8, 2020 
General Membership Meeting, and the May 30, 2020 Work Day along with most matches were cancelled in 
April and May due to the pandemic. Despite these disruptions, the range has remained open and members 
continue to utilize and enjoy it. As we begin to navigate the re-opening process, I encourage you to continue 
to utilize the range every opportunity you have. The range will remain open for general use by the 
membership. While most matches have not returned as I write this, I sincerely hope they will return, perhaps 
with slight modifications to accommodate social distancing guidelines, by June or July at the latest. The BoD 
has decided Match Chairmen will continue to make the call on cancellations.   

I encourage you all to get out and shoot. During stressful times, many members go to the range to relax and 
do something they enjoy. You have the opportunity to meet and make new friends every time you to go to the 
range. How you behave and treat those potential new friends directly affects your range experience, their 
range experience, and both your opinions of the club. I encourage you to be kind to one another and think 
about how you treat your fellow members at the range.   

I sincerely look forward to seeing you all at the next General Membership Meeting scheduled for July 8, 2020. 
Stay safe and healthy at home and the range. Remember, safety is no accident.    

Aaron Cohen, President TRPC 

YOUTH PROGRAM 
There is very little to report this past quarter.  Due to COVID-19, the Youth Program suspended shooting for 
April and May.  We hope to shoot as regularly scheduled in June, but the final decision has not been made 
and will ultimately depend upon whether or not we can conduct the program while complying with social 
distancing guidelines.   

I’d like to thank member Patrick White for a generous donation of 500 rounds of 22 lr ammo. Without 
members like Patrick along with the Youth Program volunteers, the TRPC Youth Program would not be the 
success it is. Thanks to all of you. We can always use volunteers and your service will count as a work credit. 
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact me by email at youth@trpc.net, (850)766-9349. 

SECRETARY’S UPDATE 
Your renewal notice has been included with the mailed copy of this newsletter. Please detach, complete, 
sign, and return along with the indicated renewal fee and proof of current NRA membership if it shows 
expired. The Board of Directors voted to grant the $80.00 work credit to all members due to the cancellation 
of the May 30, 2020, workday. Please consider returning your renewal notice as soon as possible. 
 
If you are not receiving email notifications and newsletters from the club, please update the email section of 
the renewal form or send an email to secretary@trpc.net . The time has come to consider the elimination of 
mailed quarterly newsletters. Of the current 400 members, there are 370 active email addresses on the 
database that are also receiving pdf versions of each newsletter. The newsletters are also posted on the web 
site. The savings for the club would be in excess of $1000.00 a year and save a few trees. Shoot Safe!  
 
Gary Rickard, Secretary TRPC 



 

  

EVENT RANGE DATES TIME CONTACT 
General Membership Meeting 
Myers Park Community Center 

N/A July 8, October 7, 2020, 
January 13, April 14, 2021 

7:00pm Aaron Cohen, President 
(850) 766-9349 
president@trpc.net  

Range & Environmental Best 
Management Practices 
WORKDAY /ALL RANGES 
CLOSED UNTIL 2:00pm 

 
ALL 
RANGES 

5th Saturday, August 29, 
October 31, 2020, 
January 30, 2021 

8:00am 
to 
1:00pm 

Steve Chaires, Vice 
President 
850 556-8877 
vicepresident@trpc.net  

New Member Orientation  BY APPOINTMENT 
ONLY 

 Gary Rickard, Secretary 
850 212-6445 

ATA Trap TRAP 1st Sunday, June 7, July 5, 
August 2, September 6, 
October 4, 2020 

9:00am Gary Rickard 
850 212-6445 
atatrap@trpc.net  

Boy Scout Fun Shoot 
(Volunteer help needed) 

ALL 
RANGES 

Saturday, October 3, 2020 7:00 am 
 

Aaron Cohen 
850-766-9349 
youth@trpc.net 

Cowboy Action Shoot (SASS) A1 3rd Saturday, June 20, July 
18, August 16, September 
19, October 17, 2020 

9:00am Tim Boline -  850 510-7044 
SASS@trpc.net 

High Power Rifle E & F 3rd Saturday, June 20, 
September 19, October 17,  
2020 

9:00am George Klisiewecz 
850 528-9559 
highpower@trpc.net 

NRA Action Pistol A1, A2, & 
B 

4th Saturday, June 27, 
July 25, August 22, 
September 26, October 
24, 2020 

9:00am Mike DeGuire 
850 694 6930 
nraactionpistol@trpc.net 

.22 Rimfire Silhouette C 1st Saturday, June 6, July 4, 
August 1, September 5, 
2020 

9am 
Rifle 
11am 
Pistol 

Andy Randall 
850 320-0524 
silhouette@trpc.net 

Trap & Wobble Trap TRAP Saturdays & Sundays 
(1st Sunday is ATA 
registered targets) 

9:00am Gary Rickard 
850 212-6445 
atatrap@trpc.net  

Youth Program  Rifle/Shotgun 
(All Youth Under 18 Welcome) 

A1 & A2 
TRAP 

2nd Saturday, June 13, July 
11, August 8, September 12, 
October 10, 2020 

8:30am 
 

Aaron Cohen 
850-766-9349 
youth@trpc.net 

Black Powder Muzzleloaders 
(Flint, Percussion – Rifle & 
Revolver/Pistol 

A2 3rd Sunday  September 20, 
2020 

1:00pm nmlra@trpc.net 

Steel Challenge 
Scholastic Steel Challenge 

E & F 2nd Sunday, June 14, July 
12, August 9,Septmeber 13, 
October 18,  2020 

9:00am John Burns -  850 274-5347 
steelchallenge@trpc.net  

Sporting Clays E & F To be scheduled, 2020 9:00am Kevin Fleming 850 509-9569 
sportingclays@trpc.net 

THIRD QUARTER 2020 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

SCHEDULED EVENTS TAKE PRECEDENCE OVER ALL OTHER SHOOTING ACTIVITIES 
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RENEWAL NOTICE ENCLOSED – DO NOT DISCARD 
 

NEXT GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING IS JULY 8, 2020, @ 
7:00 PM – MYERS PARK 

AT MYERS PARK 
MAY 30, 2020, WORKDAY HAS BEEN CANCELED 

NEXT WORKDAY – August 29, 2020, @ 8:00 AM 


